
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (March 17, 2023) – Pittsburgh Regional 
Transit is joining transit agencies across the country in recognizing bus and 
light-rail operators by observing Transit Driver Appreciation Day on 
Saturday, March 18, 2023. 
 
PRT has more than 1,000 transit operators who work 365 days a year to 
keep Allegheny County moving. They are often the first people we see after 
leaving home and the last people we see at the end of the day.  
 
We thank them for going the extra mile to get us where we need to go. 
 
PRT encourages riders show their appreciation to bus, light-rail, and incline 
operators on Transit Driver Appreciation Day and every day. 
 
Riders can also show their appreciation by submitting a message of praise 
at www.ridePRT.org/CustomerService. 
 
If you would like to become a PRT operator, we’re hiring! PRT offers 
competitive hourly rates starting at $22.82 after training with benefits that 
include health insurance, tuition reimbursements, and retirement plan 
options. Please encourage friends, family, and community members to 
become part of the PRT team that keeps our region moving. Apply at 
www.rideprt.org/careers. 
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